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Dear Neighbors, 
 
 
The Planning Commission is updating the Plan of Conservation and Development for 
the Town, focusing on the section concerning community needs.  The plan serves as a 
guide in developing or modifying regulations and services, based upon the expressed 
interests of the community. The current plan is available on the town website, along with 
the action steps. 
 
For us to be successful in developing a plan that is reflective of community expectations 
we need your help.  The Commission, with significant assistance from two Political 
Science interns from Eastern Connecticut State University, has developed the attached 
survey.  Please take a moment to complete and return it  either in the postage paid return 
envelope, or if you prefer, drop it off at the land use offic e in Town Hall. All responses 
to this survey are anonymous, and the results will only be presented in aggregate 
form, further protecting your anonymity.  Your prompt response is appreciated both 
by the Commission and our intern who needs to interpret the data before the end of the 
semester.  The collected information, and draft plan language, will be shared at an 
informational meeting later this year.  
 
The Commission wishes to publicly thank Bryan Jorge and Andrew Minikowski, our 
interns, for their work in documenting our progress as well as developing and soon 
interpreting the survey.   We also thank you for your anticipated guidance in assuring 
that our future goals help us continue to build a community of which we may all be 
proud. 
    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brad Pellissier 
Planning Commission Chairman  

 

 

 

 


